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VOTE NO HB 4133  

 

MORE INSECURE VOTING METHODS BASED ON INSECURE DATA WON'T 

RESULT IN ELECTION INTEGRITY BEING ACCOMPLISHED. "millions of Social 

Security numbers were exposed to criminals. The hackers successfully stole large 

amounts of data about T-Mobile customers including names, birth dates, Social 

Security numbers, and driver’s license information. Furthermore, approximately, 

850,000 prepaid customers had their names, phone numbers, and account PINs 

exposed according to the company. 

 

"With Cybercrime and phone and internet scams becoming more and more common, 

it’s reasonable to worry and question how this can affect you financially. Stolen Social 

Security numbers can be used by criminals to open credit card accounts. They may 

also use them to divert or fraudulently collect benefits. Stolen Social Security 

information is a tool for criminals to commit various forms of identity theft." AND NOW 

YOU WANT CRIMINALS TO USE THEM TO VOTE--AND INCREASE THEIR 

VALUE ON THE BLACK MARKET. WHERE'S THE INTEGRITY IN THAT? EVEN A 

F-B ILLITERATE GRANDMA CAN FIGURE THAT OUT !!! 

 

Personal Choice and Responsibility 

By allowing third-party organizations to submit registration cards electronically on 

behalf of individuals, they are removing the personal choice and responsibility of 

those persons to control their voter registration. Mistakes will happen due to this 

third-party process. 

 

Fiscal Responsibility 

Money should not be used to develop or conduct this process as it removes the rights 

of the individual to self determine their election rights and responsibilities. Voting is a 

fundamental right that should be handled best by the voter. Potential Fraud is real. 

 

Limited Government 

The voter, not the government should be in control of their own voter registration 

record. 

 

Local Control 

State issued Drivers Licenses and ID cards at least insure that the person is 

registered as an Oregonian and presented themself in person at a DMV. Social 

Security numbers do not provide any evidence of Oregon residiency. This further 



weakens Oregon voter rolls for accuracy. 

 

VOTE NO ON HB 4133 !!! 

 

Virginia R Hall 

Astoria, OR 

 

 


